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· Acquisition of Clayton Place—The University Foundation has made a tentative offer to acquire the property Clayton Place.  This acquisition has been under discussion for nearly a decade.  The acquisition was included as an option in the previously reviewed facilities master plan. Details on those plans will be provided at a later meeting. Plans do not presume to include any additional mandatory student residency.
· Strategic Planning—Dr. Williams has shared a handout on the current discussion document from the Pappas group—Dr. Crafton has been working with various group to help to flesh out the academic plan considered in the document.  The goal is to focus at this point on some key data points, and to give some assurance that continued progress on strategic planning will be data driven. Draft documents on mission, vision and values will be circulated by the consultants in the next week or so.
· Performance based funding discussions—Dr. Keebler shared with me and a few others a Wall Street Journal  piece that described places in which performance funding was extended far beyond the measures shared at our last senate meeting—retention and graduation rates.  Within the article, performance was related to numbers of credit hours taught. We will not go in that direction. That data, however, is already gathered, and we would benefit from discussions about how to place that data in the broader context of our actions. With help, we can reframe the focus to student learning.
